
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 10, 2018 

 

Help Celebrate the 150th Anniversary of the Transcontinental Railroad! 

 

The 150th Anniversary of the Transcontinental Railroad Golden Spike Celebration 

occurs next year (May 10, 2019). 

 

We are going to celebrate the event and recall how it all* got started with the 

Transcontinental Railroad.  We have some thoughts on the event(s), but more good 

ideas and volunteers are needed.   

 

You are invited to discuss how best to celebrate the 150th Anniversary of the Golden 

Spike, on October 10 at 6 PM at the Truckee Airport, Community Room.  Helping 

the economy is one reason to have this event, but more importantly we want to 

tell the stories so that history comes alive for today’s and tomorrow’s generation.   

 

We hope you can join us for this introductory planning meeting.  If you have 

questions in the meantime, you may reach us at the following email address:  

cmortier@truckeehistory.org   A more general email distribution list will be setup 

shortly.   

 

Help us put Truckee on the map for 2019!  Come join us October 10. 

 

Truckee Donner Railroad Society 

Donner Summit Historical Society 
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*Imagine the Truckee-Donner Summit area without the Transcontinental 

Railroad…  We will cover this at the meeting. 

mailto:cmortier@truckeehistory.org

